
Reason for Change in Burden

This change in burden is a result of combining the following two collections: COPS 
Non-Hiring Progress Report (1103-0102) and COPS Hiring Recovery Program (CHRP) 
Progress Report (1103-0106).  Therefore, this collection now reflects the burden of 
Progress Reports for both hiring and non-hiring grants.


